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Dear Mr. Guariglia: 
 
We have received your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of August 10, 2018, and 
received August 13, 2018, at the NASA Headquarters FOIA Office. Please note that sending 
requests to my direct email does not establish receipt of a request. Since it is not monitored if I 
am out of the office, this may result in a delay in the receipt date of your request. Your request 
was assigned FOIA Case Number 18-HQ-F-00801 and was for: 
 

Any emails, memos, letters, or communications sent or received by Administrator of the 
National Aeronautics and Space Administration Jim Bridenstine, that reference "Space 
force". 

 
Since we have to reach out to an office other than the one processing the request to search for 
records, we are taking the 10 day extension to the 20 day response window.  Therefore, we will 
issue our response or notify you of any delay no later than September 25, 2018. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at hq-foia@nasa.gov or (202) 358-1030, 
or you may contact Nikki Gramian, Principal Agency FOIA Officer and Chief FOIA Public 
Liaison at nikki.n.gramian@nasa.gov or (202) 358-0265 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Robert Young  
FOIA Officer 
Headquarters, Office of Communications 
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